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9th February, 1927.

Dear 8ir,
With reference to my letter of the

22nd October last relative to the steamer "WATERBUCE",
I shall be much obliged if you will kindly let me know,
for the information of the Committee, how this case
nov stands. :
I am, Dear S8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

W.A.Duguid Esd.,
(British Vice-Consul),
Lloyd's Agent,
CHINDE ,
Portuguese Eagt Africa.
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